Commissioner Danny Phillips has negotiated the release of the 2018 7 year old Dizzy Dean World Series.
The tournament can be bid on by any sanctioned Dizzy Dean park.

Bids must be sealed and given to a National Director from your state and presented to the
Commissioner at the start of new business, the bids will be opened in new business, during the annual
National Board meeting in Destin Florida in November 2017.

The tournament report date will be Friday July 20th, 2018 and play will begin Saturday July 21st 2018.



